
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 8/16/2013 1:31:51 PM 
To: Goldthrite, Cody (cody.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 2012 Rate Design Window application 

Cody 

Thanks for the follow up. I had left it on my desktop. 

http://wwwregrel/Docs/RateDesignWindow20.12/Pleadings/PGE/20.12/RateDesignWindow20.12 

From: Goldthrite, Cody [mailto:cody.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 12:47 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Cc: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: RE: 2012 Rate Design Window application 

Good afternoon Mr. Hughes, 

I believe you forgot the attachment. 

Regards, 

Cody Goldthrite 

Office of President Peevey 

SB GT&S 0439480 
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415-703-2722 (Phone) 

415-703-5091 (Fax) 

C ody. gol dthri te@ cpuc .ca.gov 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) fmailto:J8HS@pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 12:38 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: 2012 Rate Design Window application 

Carol 

As a reminder I am following up on our procedural discussion yesterday in Monterey. FYI, I 
have attached a copy of our Reply Brief that was filed approximately 10 months ago. As I 
mentioned, it is in all of our interests to avoid a future situation similar to the Kern County rate 
revolt issue that the Commission addressed three years ago. 
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